
30/11/2020 

MRS Caroline Harman 
82 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
carolinejharman68@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I have concerns in relation to the traffic on Bangaroo St for a childcare facility. The street is 
narrow and reversing into Bangaroo Street is dangerous. There is insufficient parking in the 
street for extra parking. This is limited already. 

Sent: 30/11/2020 11:30:27 AM
Subject: Online Submission


